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U.S. Senator 
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Joe Reppert-Press Secretary 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
MAY 16, 1973 

WASHINGTON, D.C -- Sena.tor Bob Dole today announced he has 

been informed by the Corps of Engineers that camping a.nd 

parking policies at Wilson Resevoir will remain substantially 

the same as in the past two years. 

"The Corps of Engineers has recognized that insufficient 

developed camping space is presently available at Wilson Lake 

for all those who visit there. Therefore, they have agreed 

to permit continued use of traditional camping areas until 

enough developed sites are available," Dole said. 

Dole added that formal publication of the policy is expected 

from Col. W.R. Needham of the Kansas City District Office with-

in the next day or so. 

The announcement follows a meeting held at Senator Dole's 

request last week between Wil s~ on Lake campers and boaters and 

a representative of the Corps of Engineers. 

~ommenting on the policy Dole said, "I am pleased that the 

Corps has recognized the problems which have developed and 

has modified its policy in response to the peoples' needs." 
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